Dan Savitt Q&A on Keeping
Home Care Equitable Despite
CMS Cuts

VNS Health President and CEO, Dan Savitt was recently featured
in Crain’s NY Business Health Pulse Q&A on the recent proposed
changes to Medicare and Medicaid by the federal Centers for
Medicare and Medicaid services. The proposed changes could
potentially impact home care agencies’ ability to provide care
services for vulnerable communities and populations. Dan spoke
with the publication on how agencies can keep their services
accessible, despite the potential cuts.

Crain’s subscribers can view the full Q&A here.
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